
Minutes of the Meeting from Green House Tutor Representative 12/12/22 

 

Hugo and Connor introduced themselves as the house captains to the tutor representatives, 

Lincoln, Olly, Bret, Owen and Tayah (who stood in for Liam and Alfie). 

 

We discussed house challenges: 

1)Each house to be designated areas to clean at lunch, break, PD or tutor. 

2)Recycle rubbish into a sculpture, to be displayed outside. –  

Mr C West, Miss Miles x1 more to judge for the winning sculpture. 

Connor suggested to get all house captains, and representative to get together to discuss 

their challenge ideas. 

Tutor window display – to celebrate religions, British values 

 

Any concerns and improvements: 

Ali Den 

Reminders to all its a quiet place and needs to be treated with respect. 

Lunchtime 

School dinners are sometimes cold by the time they get to collect, is there away the queue 

can go down quicker e.g double instead of single queue. 

Stop mixing the fruit, vegetable and salad together in the pots. 

Improvement on portion size and filings for jacket potatoes. 

Extend lunchbreak as there is not enough time to eat and socialize. 

Tuck Shop 

Can get very crowded, is it possible to move to elsewhere. Can we have some more 

fruit/vegetable at tuck e.g dry banana, apple bags, carrot sticks. 

Lunchtime clubs 

Can we have some lunchtime clubs: Art, Music, IT, Gardening. 

Also, a quiet room for those struggles at lunchtime. 

More things to do during lunch, do a fundraiser to get more equipment to use at lunchtime: 

footballs, skipping ropes, basket balls, hula hoops plus a shed to keep it all in. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


